
Be sure to follow us at: www.facebook.com/pbcpre or 

www.facebook.com/pbckids 

Art For Annie! 
 
All children (preschool and elementary) will be creating works of art 
during the 9:45AM Sunday school hour. Supplies will be provided. 
The canvases will be displayed Sunday morning, April 22, near the  
Worship Center and will be for sale. All the proceeds will go toward the 
Annie Armstrong Easter Offering for North American Missions. 

April 22—Fourth Sunday    
Family Worship 

May 9—Last night of Wednes-
day activities; Spring Sing for 
Preschool Choirs 

May 23—VBS Teacher Clinic 

Questions? Contact Children’s Minister Joy Cole at 806-355-3396 or  

at joy@paramount.org. 

To update your e-mail address or introduce a friend to this newsletter,  

please contact bethany@paramount.org. 

Children’s Musical 

May 6 

6pm in Worship Center A 

Ice cream will be served in the 
Fellowship Hall after the       

performance. 

Mother’s Day Out Fall Registration 
Mother’s Day Out is a one- or two-day-a week opportunity for pre-
schoolers to learn about God’s love and the world He made, while play-
ing and interacting with loving teachers and other preschoolers (giving 
mom or dad some much needed adult time).  We have trained Christian 
teachers and Bible-based curriculum appropriate to the child’s level of 
understanding.   

2018 fall enrollment begins April 3 for PBC members. To register or for 
more information, email Mikka Clear at mikka@paramount.org.  A $25 
registration fee is due at the time of registration.  Classes begin Aug. 21. 

PALS Now Enrolling for Fall 2018 
Registration for PALS has begun. Packets have been mailed to all fami-
lies already participating and to church members.  

Classes for 3-year-olds meet 9am to noon on Tu/W or W/Th. Classes for 
4-year-olds meet 9am to noon or 12:15-3:15 Tu/W/Th. We also have a 
5-year-old class from 12:15-3:15 Tu/W/Th.  

Before- or After-School Care is available for an additional cost on Tues-
day and Thursday.  

If you or someone you know is not a PBC member or in the program 
already and would like to enroll a child, please call Sandy Smith or 
Bethany Fox at 355-3396 now.  

Baby Blessings 

Paramount’s next Baby    
Dedication is scheduled for 

June 17. Baby Blessings 101, 
the orientation for anyone 
wishing to dedicate their 

child, is May 16 at 6:15pm. 
For more information contact 
Joy Cole or Mikka Clear in the 

church office. 

Vacation Bible School  
June 4-7, 6:30-8:30pm 

Volunteer to help now!  
Contact Joy Cole, Angela Banks or Mikka Clear in the church office. 

mailto:mikka@paramount.org

